
Legal Department 

 American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 
 AEP.com 

 

February 7, 2014 
 
Chairman Todd Snitchler 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re: Letter of Notification for the Muskingum River – Tidd 345kV Relocation 

and Installation of the Holloway Station Project 
 Case No. 14-0141-EL-BLN 
 
Dear Chairman Snitchler: 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the check submitted for the expedited processing of 
the above-referenced letter of notification. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Yazen Alami   
Yazen Alami 
 
 
 

Yazen Alami, Esq. 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-2920 (P) 
(614) 716-2950 (F) 
yalami@aep.com 
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